
 

 

Polehampton C of E Schools ~ 22nd September 2023 

It has been another busy week in our schools - an abundance 

of story writing at the infants, and work being created about 

the class names at the junior school.  There has also been lots 

of revisiting of place value in Maths, so that our children are        

secure in this for the year ahead. Years 4, 5 and 6 enjoyed their 

coaching from Reading Athletic Club this morning!  
 

You’ll see a change to the Harvest Assembly times on the       

infant diary dates. We wanted to try and make this more                          

manageable for parents who are having to take time off work; 

sadly, for now, this just isn’t going to be possible. We will keep 

trying to find ways to do this.  
 

Finally, we’d like to thank everyone for getting their children 

into school so promptly, it makes a tremendous difference to 

the start of their day! 

Junior Diary Dates 

 
 

Year 3 Curriculum Mtg 

Tuesday 26th Sep, 9am 

Year 4 Curriculum Mtg 

Wednesday 27th Sep, 9am 

Year 5 Curriculum Mtg 

Monday 2nd Oct, 9am 

Year 6 Curriculum Mtg 

Thursday 28th Sep, 9am 
 

Immunisations: 5th Oct 
 

School Photos: 16th Oct 
 

Harvest Assembly: 

Friday 6th October 9am 
 

Half Term: 23rd-27th Oct 
 

Year 7 School Application 

31st Oct 

 

Infant Diary Dates 

 
 

Year 2 Curriculum Mtg 

Monday 25th Sep, 9am 
 

Harvest Assembly: 

Friday 6th October 10am 

Year 2 Harvest 

Monday 9th, 2:45 

Year 1 Harvest 

Tuesday 10th, 2:45 
 

Immunisations: 5th Oct 
 

Half Term: 23rd-27th Oct 
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•  The juniors are looking for a site controller 
•  Both schools are looking for teaching assistants; we are particularly looking for someone who is familiar 
with, or has enthusiasm for, early years! 
Please look at the vacancy page of the website for more details -  and kindly spread the word!  

We hope you have a lovely weekend.  
Mrs Castell and Mrs Medcalf 

PTA 

The PTA AGM is taking place 8pm- 10pm on Monday 25th          

September. Please note change of venue due to infant school 

building works; the meeting will now take place at 24 New 

Road, Twyford, RG10 9PT.  All are welcome.  

 

 

Wedding Bells! 

Our wonderful Year 6 teacher and Interim Assistant Head, Miss Davis, is getting married on Sunday and so will return to 

school (on Tuesday) as Mrs Squire!  We are all so very excited for Miss Davis; we’re sure you will join us in sending her 

our very best wishes.  

Spaces Available 

We have spaces available in Years 1, 2, 4 and 5. If you know anyone who wants to join the Polehampton family, please let 

them know and encourage them to contact Wokingham admissions. 


